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Convocation Notice 
 

This notice serves to inform all members of Convocation that the 1st annual 

fundraising gala dinner that was supposed to take place on the 19th of October 

2018 has be postponed till further notice. 

 

We thank you for your continued understanding. 

 

Kind Regards 
Ntaoleng Nteo 
Convocation office 
016 950 7573/7757 


